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Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Baurer and Wattenberg - Re: Wattenberg Permit Questions


Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us> Thu, Jun 23, 2022 at 2:39 PM
To: SHERIE GOULD <mcsfh157@aol.com>
Cc: "peter.hays@state.co.us" <peter.hays@state.co.us>

Hello Sherie, 

I have completed my review of the ownership issue, please see the attached correspondence regarding your concerns.  

Jared 
[Quoted text hidden]
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June 23, 2022 
 
Sherie Gould  
Platteview Farms Plaza Retail Center 
124-128 W. Bridge Street 
Brighton, CO 80601 
 
RE:  Baurer Pit, M-2020-058, Ownership Complaint (CT1)  
 
Dear Ms. Gould,  
 
I have reviewed the information and documentation you provided to me on May 11, 2022, regarding the 
ownership of the above referenced site.  I have also forwarded your concern to Aggregate Industries – WCR, 
Inc. (“AI”) and they have also provided a response and documentation regarding your inquiry on June 1, 2022.   
 
Upon review of the documentation provided, the Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety has 
found that AI has provided documentation of their legal right to enter to conduct mining and reclamation in 
accordance with Rule 6.4.14. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at Jared.Ebert@state.co.us or at (303) 
866-3567 ext. 8120.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jared Ebert 
Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
EC:  Sherie Gould, mcsfh157@aol.com  
 Peter Hays, DRMS  
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